
Dear Editor: 

Thank you very much for your tremendous assistance with our paper. 

We have changed the title and spelled out “ANCA”. We have also changed the key words accordingly. 

We have added PMID and DOI to the references if possible. 

We have changed the arrows in the images; each arrow is now a separate object rather than part of the image 

itself. 

We have rewritten the table as data rather than as an image. We have deleted the original Table 1.  

Our paper has been proofread by a native speaker with expertise in the subject. 

 

Reviewer No.: 535896 

Thank you very much for your comments. 

We have elaborated on the past case reports, but could not include any additional information to the paper 

because no further information was available to add to the paper. 

 

Reviewer No.: 69105 

Thank you very much for your comments. 

As we also stated in the paper, previously-reported ANCA-related pancreatic lesions have primarily been 

definitively diagnosed from postmortem pathologic autopsies or postoperative specimens. We did not find 

any cases in which a definitive diagnosis was made based on pancreatic lesions before treatment. Although 

we were unable to establish a pathologically definitive diagnosis based on pancreatic lesions in the present 

case, we could make a diagnosis by ruling out other diseases and employing a multifaceted approach. 

In regard to reference 17, there are two authors with the name Abu-Hilal M. This is not a mistake. 

We have slightly improved the quality of the figures. 

We have shortened the legend by changing Figure 2 to include only one image. 

We have deleted the original Table 1. However, as you indicated, the values for CEA and CA 19-9 were 

incorrect, so we have corrected them. We have also added AMY, lipase, and HbA1c values in the paper. 

We have asked a native speaker to proofread the paper. 

 



Reviewer No.: 1832 

Thank you very much for your valuable comments. 

As you indicated, there was no information on the follow-up observation from May 2014 to January 2015. 

Therefore, we have added a sentence stating that we performed regular blood collection and CT scans but 

did not observe any major changes. 


